Friarwood PPG Meeting   28th May 2013
Present: Kevin Duggan- Practice manager, Liz de Dombal – doctor, Ann Jones, Anne Tollick, Brian Chappell, Ian Thompson, Gordon Mullis, Jeff Allinson, Janet Hardisty, Betty Bridden, Sonia Atkin, John Nye
Apologies: Gerry Delaney, Barbara Brown, David Goddard, Lynda Bowker.
Meeting: chaired by John Nye.
Minutes: They were approved and seconded by Ian, Gordon and Jeff.
Update on Spring Newsletter: There were apologies from Kevin who has not – due to pressure of work – been able to complete the updates. These will be completed by the end of the week and will be emailed to Ian.  This may become the summer newsletter.
Brian asked about the circulation of the newsletter and should achievements of the PPG be put in?
Any Other Business: Brian queried painting the numbers on the car park push button pad in order to highlight them. He also suggested a notice board be put on the outside wall of the surgery. This was not thought to be a good idea as it could encourage vandals.
Gordon praised the home visits he had received. Both the doctor and receptionists had been helpful. He enquired if the appointment system was fair to all including those who did not have internet access. He was assured by Kevin that it was.
From next week a new Clinical call-back system will be in place and being trialled.  This will use the nurse practitioner and the doctor on call. This will take place twice a day. There will be an evaluation after two months.
Extra money should be made available (from the CCG) shortly to the practice and hopefully this will be used to employ another nurse practitioner to help keep the clinical call-back system working. 
 John will be attending several meetings regarding self management.
 The Next Meeting: Tuesday 25th June at 6.30pm.
